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Greetings from WATER!

We wish you and your family a very blessed New
Year.

May 5772 be a year of peace and prosperity 
in your household and in your work.

Happy Rosh Hashanah,
WATER Staff

Please go to http://www.waterwomensall iance.org  for a look at
WATER's newly redesigned Web site. 
We hope you find it user friendly and inviting. Thanks to Meaghan
Lamarre, Emily Cohen, and Diann Neu with consultation from Mary Ann
Kaiser and Yvette Joy Harris. 
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